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Docket No. 50-443

Public Service Company of New Hampshire
ATTN: Mr. William B. Derrickson

Vice President - Nuclear Energy
P. O. Box 330
Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Gentlemen:

This. letter confirms discussions between "r. H. Wescott of this office and Mr.
G. F. Mcdonald of your staff-that a manaaement meeting will be held at the NRC
Region I office on September 25, 1984 at 1:00 p.m. This meeting will provide
you and your staff the opportunity to update NRC Region I on your plans and
progress.in assuring quality of piping and support installation. Your
presentations should include management controls over contractor activities,
QA/QC function and interfaces, and overall progress in resolving, and
preventing recurrence of, past deficiencies.

If your understanding of the meeting arrangements or purpose differs from.

ours, or if you have further questions, please contact this office promptly.M'

Sincerely, N

G4L 0KL$ 2 [b0

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

cc:
J. CeVincentis, Project Manager
S. D. Floyd, Operational Services Supervisor
D. E. Moody, Station Manager - Seabrook Station
Pubite Document Room (PDR).

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Hampshire
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bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DPRP Section Chief yg
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